
 

 
 
 
 
 
11 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I write to inform you due to the possible spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) that the Marist 
Basketball Carnival 2020 to be held in Adelaide from the 22nd to 27th March 2020 has now 
been cancelled. 
 
This decision is not taken lightly by Marist Schools Australia we all understand that an enormous 
amount of planning, training and hard work has been invested in preparing for this carnival and 
appreciate that everyone involved will be very disappointed by this development.      
 
As the Carnival is unable to proceed all payments made to date will be refunded to families.  
  
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this situation.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
CHRIS RANDELL 
PRINCIPAL 
 


